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May 23, 2022 
 
RE: Project 21-09, SW 42nd St. Paving (W. Hallam Rd. to W. Pella Rd.) 
   
Dear Landowner: 
 
On approximately June 6, 2022, construction will begin on the asphalt surfacing project listed above.  Prior 
to the start of the project, signs and barricades will be installed. 
 
The attached map and detour, shows the location of the work to be done and the route for traffic to 
follow. This start date is subject to change and only provided to give a general idea as to the schedule.  
You will not be notified of any changes in schedule however road closings will be posted on the Lancaster 
County Engineering web site prior to construction beginning. 
 
http://lincoln.ne.gov/city/pworks/projects/street-closures/map.htm 
 
The project involves pipe installation, roadway grading, lime stabilization, asphalt paving and erosion 
control. 
 
During construction of the project, some inconvenience is to be expected due to SW 42nd St. closure 
between W. Hallam Rd. and W. Pella Rd.  The project is estimated to be completed by the end of July- 
weather permitting. 
 
Contact: Jarred Horsky, Constructors at 402-984-4512 or Doug Sindelar, Lancaster County at 402-441-
1837 or at 402-441-7681 if you need assistance. 
 
We hope any inconvenience to you is offset by the road improvements.  Contact us if you have questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Doug Sindelar 
Construction Project Manager 
Lancaster County Engineering 
 




